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To: Baertschi, Dennis
Subject: RE: Report Extension Request -230 West MacArthur, Oakland - Case #RO0000303

Dennis,

Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal on the above referenced case is extended to April 25, 2008.

Regards,

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
From: Baertschi, Dennis [mailto:dbaertschi@craworld.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 10:57 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Report Extension Request -230 West MacArthur, Oakland - Case #RO0000303

Jerry – 

This email is in follow-up to our phone call of today re: our request for additional time for the submittal of the below referenced report of findings.  As I mentioned we are still in the process of completing the evaluation of any potential impact to subsurface structures or basements associated with the Kaiser Medical Center located down gradient & across MacArthur Boulevard from the subject Shell Station.  

We are asking for an extension for the submittal of the report of findings for the site investigation and receptor evaluation to no later than April 25, 2008.  

Please let me know if this is acceptable with you, or if you any questions.

Thank you -  

Dennis Baertschi

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)

408 7th Street, Suite A,

Eureka, CA  95501

Phone: 707.268.3813

Fax: 707.268.8180

Cell: 707.845.8552

dbaertschi@craworld.com

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 6:20 PM
To: Baertschi, Dennis
Subject: RE: Report Extension Request -230 West MacArthur, Oakland - Case #RO0000303

Dennis,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Site Investigation Report for the above referenced site is extended to April 11, 2008.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA  94502-6577

510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

jerry.wickham@acgov.org

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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From: Baertschi, Dennis [mailto:dbaertschi@craworld.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 4:55 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Report Extension Request -230 West MacArthur, Oakland - Case #RO0000303

Mr. Wickham – 

Attached is (another) request for an extension for the report of findings for the site investigation at the above site, that was mailed to you today – please review this and let me know if this is acceptable w/ you – 

We had to reschedule the field work (again) for this site because of utility conflicts identified in the sidewalk, causing us to have to go back out into the street to complete the field activities of the work plan.  

Work was just completed successfully (got all our samples) last Friday, February 1, ’08 – thus are requesting another extension for the report -    

Let me know if there are any questions - 

Thanks    

Dennis Baertschi

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)

408 7th Street, Suite A,

Eureka, CA  95501

Phone: 707.268.3813

Fax: 707.268.8180

Cell: 707.845.8552

dbaertschi@craworld.com

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates has acquired the former Cambria Environmental Technology

Visit us at www.craworld.com
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